Dads of Great Students

Watch D.O.G.S are back in action...

Let me take a minute to welcome Watch D.O.G.S again to South River Elementary. If you are
new to us, this is an opportunity for Dads of Great Students to come help out at South River.
This program is based around the premise of having a male figure in a child’s life and being a
positive role model.

During your day stay at South River you will excitedly get to...
e Help in your child’s classroom.
e Support students during the lunch hours. Please bring lunch or pay for school lunch.
e Visit other classrooms to read books/ play games / run centers, etc.

Please sign up using the created link below.

Watch Dogs Sign Up.xIsx

Also please take a moment to watch the video clip regarding Watch D.O.G.S.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CM9nUoWOOvs

We look forward to having you in our school. Remember you must have a volunteer form on
file. If you do not have one, please ask your child’s teacher to send one home with your child.

Sincerely,
Ms. Jenks - Watch D.O.G.S Lead
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